
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
http://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

March 6, 2020 

Re: Obsolescence of the iHG Series 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

TDK-Lambda wishes to advise that the iHG series of half brick DC-DC converters will not 
migrate to the new 62368-1 safety standard. As such, the iHG product series will cease to be 
compliant when the EN and IEC 60950-1 safety certifications are withdrawn on December 20th, 
2020.  Accordingly TDK-Lambda is issuing an end of notice for the iHG series. 

This applies to the following part numbers: 

IHG48025A120V-101-R 
IHG48030A025V-003-R 
IHG48030A033V-002-R 
IHG48030A033V-003-R 
IHG48030A033V-0T2-R 
IHG48038A120V-109-R 
IHG48040A033V-003-R 
IHG48060A018V-003-R 
IHG48060A018V-109-R 
IHG48060A050V-003-R 
IHG48070A033V-001-R 
IHG48070A033V-009-R 

TDK-Lambda recognizes that as a current customer of these products, you may require 
additional units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares.  We are offering a 
last time buy opportunity until 31 August 2020 with a last time ship date of 30 November 2020.  
Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable and cannot 
be counted towards future stock rotations. 

Please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-526-2324 or email 
powersolutions@us.tdk-lambda.com. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


